
Russians in Minnesota October 20, 1891 

H. L. Williams (Sec'y of Hebrew 
Relief Society) to J.J.Hil1. 

A committee of seven has been appointed 
to inspect the land [near Milaca, Minn.] 
upon which Hill has constructed "a large 
number of dwelling houses,for Russian 
Colonists." Has learned that the land 
selected by Hill is of poor quality. 
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